

December 23, 2021

Dear Academy360 Community,

Four individuals from the Lower School (Verona Campus) tested positive for COVID-19 on 12-23-21. Any student or staff that has been in close contact with these people has been notified and any unvaccinated close contacts have been quarantined. Three of these cases are linked to previous cases and the other one is not linked. Please continue to monitor your email throughout the break for any additional updates

Should you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact your building administrator, Gina Catania.

Thank you, Ken Berger Executive Director

Danielle Taylor Assistant Executive Director